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              Friday 3rd November 2023 

 

We would like you to welcome our new office staff, 

Julie Lee and Lorraine Hayhurst, who have recently 

joined us at Basnett Street Nursery School. We 

hope they will be very happy and bear with them as 

they get to know all the children and their families. 

 

Alison Boyd is sadly leaving us today, she is taking 

early retirement and is looking forward to a well 

earned rest and lots of new adventures with her 

family.  We wish her well! 

     

 

 

Individual School Photographs 

On Wednesday 8th November, we have Tempest 

Photography in school to take the children’s         

individual photographs. The photographs will be 

taken during the morning and  afternoon sessions. 

The photograph orders will be ready  in time for 

Christmas and they can make a lovely gift for fami-

ly & friends.  

 

Bonfire Night 

If you are going to a bonfire & firework  

display this weekend, please remember to 

follow the firework code and stay safe! 

Weekly Attendance 

                              AM 1 - 92.3%      PM 1 - 79.2% 

                        AM 2 -  79.5%     PM 2 - 70.8% 

                        AM 3 - 89.6%       PM 3 - 96.4% 

                        AM 4 - 88.6%       PM 4 - 62.5% 

                        AM 5 - 88.5%       PM - 84.4% 

 

Reminder for Parents 

Have you applied online for 

your LCC Primary     School 

place for Sept 2024?  

You need to have applied by the 15th     

January 2024. 



  

Inline with statutory guidance and our Safeguarding & Child protection Policy, Basnett 

Street Nursery School is a no mobile phone area.  Therefore, parents and carers will not 

be allowed to use their phones whilst in the nursery school environment. 

 

We thank you for your support in safeguarding our children. 

 

 

 

 

Reminder - Nursery start of day Procedure 

Parents who arrive at nursery after 9am will be asked to wait until 9.15am in the reception 

area to allow group time to finish without disruption. Parents of children who arrive late 

must sign them in on the IPad before they will be admitted into nursery. 

Our 30 hour children need to arrive at nursery between 9.40am and 9.55am.  Any children 

who arrive after that time will be classed as late and will need to sign in on the IPad before 

they will be admitted into nursery. 

We thank you in advance for your understanding.  

Primary School Applications September 2024 - Help with completing 

Pupil access will be coming into nursery to assist parent completing the online  

primary applications.  We will let parents know when a date has been confirmed. 

 


